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Dear [REDACTED]
Thank you for your FOI request shown below.

Could I please make a Freedom of Information request to ask how many staff you employ and the number of these staff that are signed up to support a charity from pay, via a Payroll Giving/ Give As You Earn scheme  (pre-or post tax). 

Details regarding the number of staff working within the Office of the Advocate General can be found in our Annual reports, which can be located on our website at  http://www.oag.gov.uk/oag/CCC_FirstPage.jsp
OAG is a UK Government department, however it does not directly employ staff.  All our permanent staff are on secondment from the Scottish Government. We are unaware if any members of staff are signed up to support a charity from their pay but 

should you require further information on this, you should contact the Scottish Government at  ceu@scotland.gsi.gov.uk
 If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,

[REDACTED]

